
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

 

 

Delisting of the shares of Salamis Tours (Holdings) Public Ltd 

 (Regulated Market) 

 

The Cyprus Stock Exchange announces that following a relevant request by Salamis 

Tours (Holdings) Public Ltd, the Council of the Cyprus Stock Exchange has decided 

to proceed with delisting the company's shares from the CSE’s Regulated Market 

pursuant to Article 181 of the Securities and Cyprus Stock Exchange Law and 

“Directive CSE 01 of 2015 of the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission 

regarding the Delisting of Securities from the Cyprus Stock Exchange following an 

application by the Issuer – RAA 392/2015”.  

 

It is reminded that, as far as Salamis Tours (Holdings) Public Ltd is concerned, the 

procedure for the exercise of the squeeze out right by E.V.H. Investments Limited 

has been completed.  

 

The company's shares will be delisted on Thursday, 22 May 2025.  

 

It is noted that on the same date, the company’s shares will also be removed from the 

Central Securities Depository and Central Securities Registry, pursuant to Article 19 

of the Securities and Cyprus Stock Exchange (Central Securities Depository and 

Central Securities Registry) Law.   

 

Nicosia, 15 May 2025 


